
        
     

 
November 16, 2018 
 
 
 
Mr. Michael Springer, Commander 
Columbus Police Department 
120 Marconi Blvd. 
Columbus, Ohio  43215 
 
Dear Commander Springer: 
 
On behalf of Anheuser-Busch, we are pleased to announce that the City of Columbus Department of 
Public Safety has been awarded the sum of $50,000.00 as part of the Columbus City Pilot to Reduce 
Harmful Drinking.   
 
Grant activities will begin January 1, 2019 and will terminate December 31, 2019.  
 
The purpose of these funds is to increase saturation patrol enforcement activities around high risk 
drinking events in the City of Columbus. Funds will be disbursed by check made out to the City of 
Columbus, 30 days after accounting processing following the date of this letter.  Pursuant to the grant 
process, your agency must use funds to provide any services that increase enforcement around 
impaired-driving prevention. 
 
By accepting this award, you agree to submit at the end of the designated time frame a statement of 
how these funds were spent. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Maryellen Pado 
Senior Director 
Corporate Social Responsibility 
Anheuser-Busch   
1 Busch Place, MC 202-7 
St Louis, MO 63118 
Phone: 314.577.9886 
Mobile: 314.640.0821 
Email: maryellen.pado@anheuser-busch.com  
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